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April 27, 2022

VIA EMAIL: joel@northerndevelopment.bc.ca

Northern Development Initiative Trust

301-1268 Fifth Avenue
Prince George, BC V2L 3L2

ATTN: Joel McKay, Executive Director

Dear Mr. McKay:

Re: District of Wells- Request for Funding Highway 26 Power Line Options

The Cariboo Regional District is fully supportive of the application put forward by the District
of Wells and of any effort to improve the supply of power to Wells, Barkerville and the

residents and businesses along the Highway 26 corridor.

Providing efficient and reliable power will greatly benefit the current residents and

businesses. It will also allow for development, making the communities more sustainable and

resilient.

We urge the Northern Development Initiative Trust to approve this very important funding

application.

On behalf of the Board,

John M. MacLean

Chief Administrative Officer
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